
3 December 2021 

Dear Jayne  

Petition P-06-1163 Extend the postgraduate STEMM bursary to all MSc students in Wales 

The Petitions Committee considered the above petition at our meeting on 15 November, alongside 

correspondence from the Minister for Education and Welsh Language. 

At the meeting members noted that your committee is currently scrutinising the TER Bill, and 

therefore agreed to write to you to ask that you consider scrutinising whether the bill will perpetuate 

the current anomaly identified by the petitioner and whether it could be amended to address it. 

Further information about the petition, including related correspondence, is available on our website 

at: https://business.senedd.wales/ieIssueDetails.aspx?IId=37090&Opt=3.  

If you have any queries, please contact the Committee clerking team at the e-mail address below, or 

on 0300 200 6454. 

Yours sincerely 

 Jack Sargeant MS 

Chair 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 

Senedd Cymru 
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